
I have read the Eclipse 2017 letter from Mr. Johnson and understand that students at 
Platteview Central will be viewing the total solar eclipse from the Koehler farm south of 
Tecumseh on August 21, 2017.  I also understand that viewing the eclipse can pose 
safety risks associated with the eyes if proper eyewear is not worn during viewing.    I 
understand that Platteview Central WILL PROVIDE safe viewing glasses for my student 
that are expected to be worn at all times when viewing the sun or the eclipse of the 
sun.  If my student does not attend the field trip, I understand that he/she will not 
come to school on that day and the absence will be excused.  I understand that 
Platteview Central will not provide additional supervision for students who do not attend 
the field trip.   

With this understanding, my student,  ______________________________________, 

           Print Student Name 

___________    MAY ATTEND the ECLIPSE VIEWING FIELD TRIP 

Initial Above 

___________    WILL NOT ATTEND the ECLIPSE VIEWING FIELD TRIP 

Initial Above 

__________________________________________ ________________________ 

  Parent Signature      Date

     14801 S. 108th Street
     Springfield, NE  68059

       Platteview Central


